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5th November 1928.

Dear Sir,’

The Council of Bedford College have learnt
of the great assistance which you have rendsred to the
College in connsction with the practical work of the
Public Health Students during the summer 1928. I am
directed to send  to you the following resclution which
was passed at their last meeting:-

"That the thanks of the Councll be conveyed
to Dr. Thompson, fl.2.H. for Lambeth for
his kind co-operation in connection with
the practical work of the International
Students.”

Yours truly,

Secretary.
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